
WAC 132U-140-060  Criminal trespass and other sanctions for vio-
lations.  (1) Noncollege groups who violate these regulations will be 
advised of the specific nature of the violation, and if they persist 
in the violation, will be requested by the campus president or desig-
nee to leave the college property. Such a request will be deemed to 
withdraw the license or privilege to enter onto or remain upon any 
portion of the college facilities of the person or group of persons 
requested to leave, and subject such individuals to arrest under the 
provisions of chapter 9A.52 RCW or municipal ordinance.

(2) Members of the college community (students, faculty, and 
staff) who do not comply with these regulations will be reported to 
the appropriate college office or agency for action in accord with es-
tablished college policies.

(3) Persons who violate a district policy may have their license 
or privilege to be on district property revoked and be ordered to 
withdraw from and refrain from entering upon any district property. 
Remaining on or reentering district property after one's license or 
privilege to be on that property has been revoked shall constitute 
trespass and such individual shall be subject to arrest for criminal 
trespass.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 28B.50 RCW. WSR 14-11-030, § 
132U-140-060, filed 5/13/14, effective 6/13/14. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28B.50.130 and 28B.50.140. WSR 88-15-005 (Order 88-03), § 
132U-140-060, filed 7/8/88.]
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